Lafayette Recreation Committee Meeting 
September 5, 2013 6pm Woodsville Guaranty Savings Bank Franconia, NH

Attendance: Matt Koehler, Adam Boyer, Gordie Johnk, Kim Cowles, Haley Ireland, Kris Kappler
Introduce Haley Ireland – newest Sugar Hill representative as Cindy McLaren and Gordie Johnk have both moved out of Sugar Hill.  Still one opening available at this time.  Please contact Jennifer Gaudette at the Sugar Hill Town Office.

Recreation Committee By-Laws changes:
-      adding one representative from Lafayette Regional Elementary School, appointed by the principal
· are a committee or a commission – apparently there is no difference so will remain a “committee”

· Directors will propose an annual budget in sufficient time for review and approval by the Committee, prior to submission to the Board of Selectmen and/or a Municipal Budget Committee.
· The committee will perform annual evaluations of the Directors.
By-Laws will go to Selectmen when the committee approves.   

How do the evaluations work?  Use current job descriptions (listed in By-Laws) Committee asked if Directors could come up with something to present.  When would evaluations be done?  At the end of the calendar year and would go on file at the town hall in their personnel file.  
Fox Hill 5K/ Potato Bar/ Concert:

Looking for help!  Directing runners, registration and timing.  Sue Ford, Haley Ireland volunteered.  

Review of Summer Rec. :
·  Lots of kids, hired an additional staff member two weeks in to the summer.

· Weather was a challenge.

· Looking to make some changes to the programming of Tuesdays /Echo Lake

· Summer rec. didn’t break the plastic cover on the fire extinguisher.

CIP Form:

·  Still looking for a van, have looked into bidding on many in the area  - all have the same issues of lower mileage but would need significant work in order to keep on the road.  Lots of rust and in generally poor shape.    Suggesting putting a van on the CIP form for funding.  
· Transfer station does this for their large/heavy equipment 

· Van would be utilized year round

· Maintenance would be a line item

Next meeting is Oct. 3rd 6pm at Woodsville Guaranty Savings Bank
Submitted by Kris Kappler, September 8, 2013

